Miscellaneous 

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the miscellaneous notice in Vol. 38, No. 26, June 29, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly. 

The following correction is made regarding the person to contact for information on an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan limiting the number of “general physician” visits to two per month.

For information on general physician visits contact: Mary McCullough, Medicaid Services, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4234 or by e-mail: mary.mccullough@ahca.myflorida.com.
